
 

 
           

 

Town of Beacon Falls 

Open Space & Land Use Committee 

10 Maple Avenue 

Beacon Falls, CT   06403 

 
 
 
November 7, 2015 
 
 
 
Len Greene, Town Clerk 
c/o Beacon Falls Town Hall 
10 Maple Avenue 
Beacon Falls, CT  06403 
 
Dear Mr. Greene: 
 
Please be advised that the scheduled meetings for the Open Spaces and Land Use  
 
Committee for Wednesday, November 25, 2015, and for Wednesday, December 23,  
 
2015, has been cancelled and will not be rescheduled.   
 
Thank you, 
 
Marla Scirpo 
Clerk, Open Spaces & Land Use Committee 
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 


